OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

FROM: RILEY

SUBJECT: NATIONAL BOARD FOR PROFESSIONAL TEACHING STANDARDS: REQUEST FOR YOU TO

VISIT SCHOOLS TO CONGRATULATE NEWLY CERTIFIED TEACHERS

DATE 11/1/01 **CC:** FILE

We have received a request from Al Summers, Vice President for Recruitment at the National Board for Professional Teaching Standards (NBPTS), for you to visit several Jackson schools to surprise and congratulate newly certified National Board Teachers. NBPTS would like for you to do this on Tuesday, November 20, the day that the newly certified teachers will be announced, but you will be returning from Korea on that day and will be unavailable.

Since you are unavailable on the 20th, they asked if you could visit 3 schools in the Jackson metro area the morning of Wednesday, November 21. I checked with the metro area schools and they will all be closed for Thanksgiving on that Wednesday. So, NBPTS called back and asked if you could visit some schools the morning of Monday, November 26. Your calendar currently shows that you are free that morning.

Would you like to visit three metro area schools the morning of Monday, November 26, from 9:00 - 11:00 to surprise newly certified board teachers?

Yes	 No	